
Public Notice 
Regional School Unit 82/MSAD 12 

 
Public Comments being taken until July 15, 2024 

 
Forest Hills Consolidated School accepts funding through the Elementary and Secondary 
Education Act of 1965.  As part of ESEA, Forest Hills School is required to provide a reasonable 
opportunity for public comment on the ESEA application and consider such comment prior to 
submission of the application.  Our ESEA team, comprised of representatives from stakeholder 
groups, has been working on a draft proposal for funding for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
 
Anyone who would like to provide input on this draft proposal or on our district goals related to 

projects, can provide input in writing to Thad Lacasse, Federal Programs Director, at 

thad.lacasse@sad12.org.   
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